Dear friends,


You have made a big impact on our lives. As many of you know, we have been seeking the direction the Lord would have us to take next. God is making big changes for the future of our family and we need your help.

Over the past six years, we have been visiting Mexico, and God is now leading us to move there to minister to the precious people of that country. Through prayer and studying His word, we have decided to answer the call to foreign missions in Guanajuato, Mexico.

We want the Lord to be glorified in the way we live our lives. We have a strong desire to see lost people saved and to see Christians stirred to action as we have been. It is an exciting adventure to give all that you are to Christ! Over the past ten years we have fallen more in love with our Savior and more in love with each other. Through the trials and the mountaintops we know this is the direction the Lord is leading us. We know that we have to be obedient in this, and every time we are the Lord opens doors for us to go.                                     


We also know that this is not a “one man show”, the Lord has prepared us for this calling in many ways, but the main tool He has given us is you. We know that just as we are called to be the ones to go, that God has called those who will faithfully lift us up in prayer, and faithfully support this mission financially. We also know that one of these callings, whether it be going, praying, or supporting, is not more important than the other, but that all must be done to do the work the Lord has called us to do. We are all part of the body of Christ, and must function in the area He has called us to serve.

We know that many of you already give to missions, but we want to give you the opportunity to truly know the people who are there serving, and a unique opportunity to know the people who you are helping through us. We know that the seed you sow will be into fertile ground and we promise to keep you up to date with numerous media updates of the fruit the Lord is providing through your support and prayers. We are all called to be missionaries, and so we would just ask that you prayerfully seek the Lord for how you will be involved with what He is doing through us.


I have seen many miraculous things happen since I have been involved with missions. From the Lord providing for thousands of people a box of food and clothing when we thought we were going to run out to getting to lead a little boy to Christ. He showed what it truly means when He adopts us calls us His own through opening my family’s hearts to adopting our daughter, Domy. We are so excited to get to be a family and to be walking this path the Lord has put in front of us. 
In Christ,

The Roland Family, Zac, Kat, Domy, Avery, and Shep

PS – Checks should be made out to: “Hands and Feet Ministries” and can be mailed to the Roland family at:  3282 Red Bud Rd., Calhoun, GA, 30701.

PSS – contributions can also be mad online at: http://www.handsandfeet.com/index.php/component/option,com_netinvoice/Itemid,34/action,orders/cid,3/task,order - Make sure to put “for Zac Roland” in the final box before hitting the “submit” button. 

"Do not store up for yourselves treasures on earth, where moth and rust destroy, and where thieves break in and steal. But store up for yourselves treasures in heaven, where moth and rust do not destroy, and where thieves do not break in and steal.” – Matthew 6:19-20. 

